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Once again, the Planning Board and Town Board are in the final stages of completing the revisions to

the proposed Zoning Law. Two public informational meetings were held in February, which were very well
attended. The Planning Board is now in the process of reviewing the comments and feedback that were
received during the informational meetings. The Planning Board will then turn the proposed Zoning Law over
to the Town Board for their review and action. A public hearing will then be held for further public comments
in the near future. Please remember, it is the homeowners/businesses responsibility to maintain their property
for the betterment of the community, and possible future residential and commercial growth.

The Park Committee will be having a picnic on Sunday, May 12th at 12:00 p.m. at Trestle Park to open a
new season in the Town parks. The Committee also plans to dedicate a plaque in honor of Bob Eichenberger
for his many years of service to the Town Park Committee.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or any Town Board member, if you have any questions or concerns.

Robert Crnkovich, Supervisor

As a reminder, taxes are collected at the Town Hall through Monday, April 1, 2013, and can be paid by
cash, check, money order or credit/debit card (a fee applies). After April 1st you must contact the Genesee
County Treasurer with regard to payment.

If you would like to rent one of the pavilions in the parks, please contact me to receive a permit. The
fees are as follows: Turtle Park: $10; Trestle Park: $20; Community Park (behind the Byron Fire Hall): $30
for the large pavilion and $20 for the small pavilion. There is no charge for non-profit groups. Trestle Park is
open from Memorial Day until Labor Day, and all parks are open from dawn to dusk. There is no camping at
Trestle Pond.

I have attached a "NYS Firearms License Request for Public Records Exemption" form to this
newsletter for your use. After you have completed the form you can return it to the Genesee County Clerk's
Office at 15 Main Street, P.O. Box 379, Batavia, New York 14021-0379. For those of you who receive the
Newsletter online, you can go to the Town website at www.byronny.com and download the form to complete.
Have a safe and prosperous Spring! Debra Buck-Leaton, Town Clerk






















